'PRESIDENT - Kevin Bryant SECRETARY - Barb Conner
1011 Heatherton Road ' 28 Kareela Road
NOBLE PARK VIC 3174 FRANKSTON VIC 3199
Phone: (03) 9546 7576 Phone: (03) 9789 0102

COMMITTEE MEMBERS:

Sheryl Gillespie Carmel McCartin David Verity
Joy Harry Lyn Higginson Veronica Earney

Rod Leitch lan Purtill Tony Keatley




AREA REPRESENT_ATIVES:

JOHN GULLOCK * sk GEOFF JAMIESON (FNQ)
14 Dehavilland Drive ™\ _ POBox1135.
ALICE SPRINGS NT 0870 MOSSMAN QLD 4873
| . v BRIAN HOFFMEIER (QLD)
GRAHAM PYPER 53 Centenary Road

65 Kathleen Street DAISY HILL QLD 4127
- BASSENDEAN WA 6054 -
GEOFF JOHNSON
¢/~ Truck and Bus Transport
64 Kippax Street

SURREY HILLS NSW 2010

BRIAN McLACHLIN
6 Seacrest Avenue
BLACKMANS BAY TAS 7052

GREG OAKLEY
Marla Travellers Rest
MARLA SA 5724

ANNUAL SUBSCRIPTION $15 DUE DATE 1 February, 1996
JOINING FEE $5 (plus Annual Subscription of $15)

Membership is open to extended tour coach crew employed for a period not

less than twelve months full time (full time casual for hosties and cooks) on

tours of a duration of 7 days or more (5 days or more for Tasmanian crew).
= .

ARE YOUR ALDECC SUBS NOW DUE???

If at the time of preparing this newsletter,
our records indicate you to be unfinancial,
an X will appear in this square.

Orange is one year overdue. Green is two years overdue.

ALDECC APPAREL

Iron-on Transfers - Black or White $3.00
Transfers and Stickers $5.00
Replacement Badges $5.00

Please place your orders with the Secretary
Cheques or money orders payable to ALDECC Inc.
** Remember to include your postal address!**




1995 is almost at an end. The plans for our 17th Reunion are almost complete. $105. for the full weekend. $85. for
one night and meals. $40. for children 5 to 15 years and no charge for under 5 years. A babysitter will be available for
Saturday night.

We have 4 committee members to elect at the AGM on Sunday morning. Joy Harry, Veronica Earney, Rod Leitch and
Tony Keatley have completed their 2 year terms.

Remember you must be a fully paid member to vote at the AGM 96 membership is due February 1, 1996.
The committee is looking forward to seeing you at the Reunion February 2, 3, & 4 1996..

THE STORK HAS BEEN BUSY AGAIN!

Leisa & Phil Hanson have a son Adam Bomn 14-10-95.
Kimberley has 2 brothers and Jarrah has a brother and sister.

G

Judy (poo) & Peter Griffin have a daughter, Megann Louise born 1-6-1996. Megann would not have been a SURPRISE
8 years age!

Julie & Geoff Purtill have a daughter Nicky born in early November 1995

Maree & Stuart Bowker have a son Timothy born 21-8-95..Kim has a brother.
Stuart is working for Bunnings Hardware Mentone in the automotive section. Drop in and say Hi.
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Mary Meyer has been back on the road cooking for AAT Kings. The East coast was so good she agreed to a turn
around! The turn around was so quick she arrived in time to cook tea for the second group over night. Mary thought
those days were over! Some things never change!

_ Geoff Hickmont has returned South from a couple of years in Alice Springs. You will find him in Swan Hill.

Greg Reid has discovered married life is the best thing he has done in his life for a long time! Glad to here life is going
well for you Greg.

The over 50's Club is getting bigger all of the time! Rod Leitch and Dub McCartin joined not so long ago. Carmel is not
pleased! She doesn't want to sleep with a SENOR! Ask Carmel to explain.

Ross Eldred remembers when he introduced Luke and Jason as his sons. These days people say "You must be Luke
Eldreds Father." Your not the only one Ross! We are ALL getting older!

Tony and Julie Keatley have moved from the Take Away Motel at Jerilderie. They are now in Deniliquin. Tony feels a
farm or something along those lines maybe better for his health.

Eric Blizzard told everyone he was moving to the bush when he retired from work. Well , he decided to do it sooner as
everyone said he wouldn't do it. You will find him in the bush at Greendale. Lets hope the city does't catch up before he
retires!

THE COMMITTEE WISJHES EVERYONE
A HAPPY HOLIDAY SJEASON & AN SAFE NEW YEAR!

JEE YOU AT ALDECC FEBRUARY 2, 3 & 4, 1996
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